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Flashing sign relocation at Parkes Christian School, 
Parkes, from Monday 9 December 2024 

Community Notification  

December 2024 

 

 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Wiradjuri people who are the Traditional Custodians of the 
lands on which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

 

Transport for NSW will carry out work 
to improve road safety near Parkes 
Christian School from Monday 9 
December 2024.  

This work will involve relocating an existing 
school zone flashing sign around 140m east of its 
current location due to the extension of Parkes 
Christian School on Back Trundle Road, Parkes. 

What work are we doing?  

Work includes: 

• removing the existing school zone flashing 
sign using a small crane and backfilling the 
hole with dirt 

• reinstalling and testing the existing school 
zone flashing sign. 

When and where we’ll be working 

We will be working on Back Trundle Road, Parkes 
for two days between Monday 9 December and 
Friday 13 December 2024, weather permitting. 

Work hours will be between 9:30am and 2:30pm 
Monday to Friday. One night shift from 7pm to 
5am is also required to complete line marking.  

No work will be completed on Friday night. 

What this will mean for you? 

We aim to manage our work to avoid impacts to 
the community and the environment. These 
measures include: 

• working outside school drop off and pick up 
times 

• turning off equipment when not in use 

• using quieter equipment where possible. 

Traffic impacts 

For the safety of workers and road users, there 
will be temporary traffic impacts while we 
complete this work. This includes temporary lane 
closures, a reduced speed limit of 40 km/h and 
traffic control. 

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 
701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live 
Traffic NSW App.  
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Location of work

 

Contact us 

  

 

24-hour Construction Response Line 

1800 577 441 

 

 

info.parkland@ventia.com.au 

 

 

PO Box 412 
Doonside, NSW 2787 

 

 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

 

   

Version: 1, Version Date: 02/12/2024
Document Set ID: 1994012

mailto:info.parkland@ventia.com.au



